
Join the  
“I’m Counting on You” 

Virtual Rally 
 

 
 
Washington State has a massive budget deficit. Proposed cuts slash entire 
programs that kids’ need to be safe, healthy and succeed. The budget 
should never be balanced on the back of a child. Kids can’t wait until after 
the recession to grow up.  
 
Add your photo and your story to the Children’s Alliance virtual rally now – 
and tell lawmakers that we are counting on them to pass a budget that 
protects children. 
 
How to join the rally:  
 

1. Take a photo of a child holding a sign that says “I’m Counting on You!”  
2. Send your photo to Siobhan@childrensalliance.org. Include the child’s 

name, and the program he or she is counting on. 
3. Visit www.childrensalliance.org on or after January 12th to see the rally in 

action. 

 

 

Go to www.childrensalliance.org 
or call 1.800.854.KIDS x 13 for 
more information. 


